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April 28, 1987

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II, Nuclear Materials Safety Section
101 Marietta Street, Suite 2900

Atlanta, GA 30323

Dear Sirs

We request an amendment to our Materials License #45-23542-01
to accommodate a change in personnel using the radiocactive
material,

We would like to delete Naomi McLaughlin and add Christopher
Marks as Fuels Analyst in Section 6A., Two copies of our

application for amendment with Mr. Mark's resume are enclosed.

Enclosed is the amendment fee of $60.00. Please let me know
if any additional information is necessary.

Sincerely yours,
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Louis R. Lawson, Jr.
Research Coordinator
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